
Dashboard NEWS....

Chest Pain MI

UPDATE on Voluntary Public Reporting Program
The Public Reporting star scores for the Chest Pain – MI Registry have been updated to reflect 
2019 performance data. As you may recall this report was first generated in November 2020; 
however, an issue was identified that affected sites submitting the FDS or BDS – STEMI/NSTEMI 
(with or without sampling) and FDS or BDS – All patients (sampling) patient populations. This 
has been corrected! See your 2019 performance data and star scores on the private Hospital 
Public Reporting dashboard page, accessible from the dashboard “hamburger” menu.
Sites who submit FDS or BDS – All patients (without sampling) had a valid report in November 
and this is unchanged.

Quality Summit 2021 Workgroup
It may seem early but it’s time to begin planning for the 2021 Quality Summit! The Chest Pain – 
MI Registry Quality Summit workgroup is looking for 3 individuals who can join us for a 1 hour 
brainstorming session and are able to response to follow-up emails. If you are willing to share 
your time, perspective and expertise, please email us at ncdr@acc.org attn: Quality Summit 
CPMI Registry. Be sure to include your name, organization and we would love to know your 
role and how it intersects with the registry. Thank you and we look forward to hearing from 
you.




